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	 a  Better  World



          Sponsored by the Global Brain Empowerment Network

September 24, 2005, 9 a.m. – 9 p.m.

          Oregon Convention Center

WHAT IS GROWING ON
Piecing Together a Better Conference
The Global Brain Empowerment Network identifies, interconnects, and gives visibility to persons, practices and programs that advance the cause of non-adversarial advocacy. On behalf of this objective, GBEN is gathering 2000+ plus persons at the Oregon Convention Center on September 24, 2005, to promote non-conflictive initiatives for Piecing Together a Better World. This will be a learning conference, whose keynote participants – Peter Russell, Duane Elgin, Donna Zajonc, and David Spangler – are distinguished by their contribution to the ideal of non-adversarial advocacy, and who will function during the conference as consulting mentors and coaches rather than as teaching lecturers.
Full information on the conference and its consultants is at http://www.gbenetwork.com.

The conference is being funded mostly by $36 enrollments in the sponsoring network [$36 X 2000 = $72,000]. In return for their enrollment, network Associates receive a free conference admission pass with the understanding that an additional donation will be requested during the conference to support GBEN’s ongoing work. 

Network enrollments are being gathered at hundreds of pre-conference briefing sessions that feature Peter Russell’s half-hour documentary video, The Global Brain. The video presents the most promising paradigm of non-adversarial advocacy ever filmed, demonstrating how our collective human consciousness represents the evolutionary process becoming mindfully aware and positively directive of its further development – a scientific anticipation of what Walter Starcke calls “The Third Appearance”. 

The briefings are being scheduled on an exponential basis, so that each briefing leads to requests for further briefings until the pre-conference enrollment quota has been met. The conference program will address what attendees of the briefings most want to know about the practice of non-adversarial advocacy. 
Until the exponential briefing process generates the funds required to set the overall conference design in motion, an initial fusion of funds from other sources is required. Specifically, GBEN requires $5,000 to cover its start-up costs through the month of May, which includes office rent, printing, marketing, and staff support.
